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Date 4th March 2020 

 
New Intake – Place Offered 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We’re pleased that you have been offered a place for your child to start Year 7, at The Whitby High School, in 
September 2020. Please reply to this email to confirm that you are accepting this place by Friday 13th March. 
If you do not wish to take up the place please email AdmissionsCWAC@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk . 

Please include your child’s name, date of birth and primary school attended in your response. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

  

Mrs H Hill 

Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


